
 

 

Circular No (04) for 2017 
On agenda of “Reading Month” events and initiatives 

 
To: All Ministries and Federal Entities 

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would 
like to send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your 
endeavors. 
 

In the context of the Authority’s role in the committee for the 
implementation of Federal Decree No (18) of 2016 on “Reading”, and 
activation of Article No (8) regarding the achievement of Reading Strategy 
in the Federal Government and supporting reading initiatives in the work 
environment; 
 

And pursuant to directives of our wise leadership to dedicate March every 
year as “Reading Month”;  
 

You are kindly requested to provide us with a proposed agenda of events 
and initiatives to mark the occasion, along with a plan showing how to 
make advantage of reading in leveraging performance standards in your 
entities.  
 

Kindly send the above information not later than Sunday, February 05, 
2017 so that we can furnish the committee set up by the Cabinet to 
implement the aforementioned Decree with necessary information.  
 
  

Thank you for your cooperation 
 

Dr. Abdurahman Al Awar, 
Director General, 
Federal Authority for Government Human Resources 
 

Issued on January 30, 2017 

 
For more information, please contact:   
 

- Fatma Al Houti- Director of Strategy & Future Dept.  
Tel: 04- 231 19  61  Emial: falhouti@fahr.gov.ae 
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